
 #15/36 – Odyssey of the Mind  
  World Finals 
  Montecito Elementary – Division 2 “Structure Problem” 
  Buckingham Elementary – Division 1 “Vehicle Problem” 
       

An application was received from Ms. Holly Lloyd, Head Teacher/Librarian, 
Montecito Elementary School requesting a grant to assist with travel expenses 
for two teams from two schools to participate at the Odyssey of the Mind World 
Finals Competition held on 2015 April 18 in Michigan. 
 

Request: Unspecified         CPA: 2014 - $2,000 ($1,000 per school) 
   2013 - $3,000 ($1,000 per school) 

  2012 - $3,000 ($1,000 per school) 
    
 


